
Save the Date
This year’s Generosity Week is from Sunday 
28 September until Sunday 5 October.  As in 
previous years, churches join together at this 
time to explore God’s generosity using a variety 
of resources, depending on their context. 

But this year, there will be a new focus on 
teaching and learning about generosity at any 
time of year.  For some that may coincide with 
Lent or Advent while for others it could be 
around back to school or Harvest time.

Week 2025

What’s coming up? 
New for 2025
•	 A core version of Generosity Week as well as 

a more involved version

•	 Learning from all the work that is being done 
by different organisations around generosity 
and giving

•	 Highlights from the Anglican Giving Survey 
2025 

•	 Tips and lessons learned from a variety of 
churches that have run successful campaigns

•	 Help with preaching on generosity

Resources are being updated and created as you read this.  If you received this 
email direct from us to your inbox, you’re already on our mailing list.  If you were 
given it by a friend and would like your own copy in future, you can sign up here.  

Any questions?  Email the team giving@churchofengland.org  

Want to get started now?
If you want to do something now, why not complete the Generous Church Check-up. This simple 
tool focuses on celebrating successes and identifying areas of improvement and is designed to 
create a plan for the coming year, without placing too much of a burden on the leadership of the 
church. If you do a check up now, you’ll know where to focus your efforts later.

https://www.churchofengland.org/resources/building-generous-church/generosity-resources/generosity-week
https://www.churchofengland.org/resources/building-generous-church/generosity-resources/generosity-week
https://www.churchofengland.org
https://www.churchofengland.org/sites/default/files/2023-08/cofe-generous-church-check-up_2023.pdf

